
   

      
 

                                                                 
 
 

14263 Calhoun Road, Mount Vernon, WA 98273 
360-466-4443  

 
     

July 6, 2023 

 

VIA E-FILING 

 

Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission 

Executive Director and Secretary Amanda Maxwell 

PO BOX 47250 

Olympia, WA 98504-7250 

 

 

 

RE: Tariff Revision Rule 17 Discontinuance of Services Page 11 

 

 

 

Dear Ms. Maxwell, 

 

The purpose of this filing is to revise Rule 17-Discontinuance of Service for Tatoosh Water Comapnay tariff 

sheets.  This is to be in compliance with Engrossed Substitute House Bill 1329 (ESHB 1329) 

 

If you have any questions concerning this tariff update, please do not hesitate to contact me. 

 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

Patty Childers 

Operations Support Specialist 

pattyc@wwsvc.com 
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